
2024-25 BACK TO SCHOOL REPORT



FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL
2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR



Welcome Back To District Five!



Welcome Back!





District Five:  By The Numbers

STUDENT 
ENROLLMENT
• 11,082 students
• Increase of 433 students from start of 

2023-24 school year, or approximately 
4%



District Five:  Student Enrollment

5258

2577

794
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Students

Elementary Middle Freshmen High School

• Enrollment includes 1324 

students who are brand new 

to District Five

• This year’s students come 

from families who speak 43 

different languages, other 

than English



District Five:  Staff Members

• 1842 total staff members (full 
and part-time)

• 242 new employees (new and 
part-time)

• 36 Induction teachers



District Five:  By The Numbers

TRANSPORTATION
• Currently transporting 

approximately 5,625 
students a day, or 
approximately 50.3%



District Five:  Transportation

• 44 state owned buses, 
and 24 District Five 
buses

• 53 drivers, 5 additional in 
training

• 227 routes per day, 
25,120 miles driven per 
week



District Five:  By The Numbers

FOOD SERVICE
• 19,200 breakfast + 

48,925 lunch meals
• 68,125TOTAL meals
• CEP program 

makes meals FREE 
for all elementary 
school students



First Week:  Successes

• All four new schools/buildings were completed and  
opened up on time.

• Teachers and staff were moved successfully into new 
and existing schools, following major grade structure 
re-alliagnment and staffing changes

• Custodial crews began and completed the stripping 
and waxing of floors in buildings across the district.  
This included the replacement of hallway floors at 
River Ridge and Beech Springs



First Week:  Successes

• Transportation transitioned to a new routing system, 
which separated elementary students from middle & 
high school, providing a safer environment for our 
youngest students

• Despite attendance zone changes, the district did not 
see or experience any major issues with students 
being transported or showing up at the wrong school



First Week:  Challenges

• Staffing needs remain in various schools and 
departments, specifically in food service, custodial 
services and transportation

• The district’s growth has not slowed down, and the 
added population could present future challenges 
in terms of space and staff at some schools




